
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF LIQUORLICENSE COMMISSIONERS FOR BALTIMORE CITY 
NOTICE   

 
A petition has been filed by the following applicants for a license to sell alcoholic beverages at the premises set opposite their 
respective names.  The real property for this application will be posted on Monday, February 25, 2013. Written protests concerning the 
application will be accepted until and including the time of the public hearing that will be held on March 14, 2013 at 1 p.m. in room 
215 of City Hall.  Written protests will be acknowledged by the Board. 
  
 
        1. CLASS “B” BEER, WINE & LIQUOR RESTAURANT LICENSE 

 Nando’s 421 West, LLC    New license                        421 W. Baltimore Street 
 Charles B. Heiss, Steven Thornton & 
 Katie Moxley  

 


